
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Out and About with Y4 
 

It has been an extremely busy start to this academic year in Y4. We have all 
been attending weekly swimming lessons at Freeman Quay and are becoming 
more confident and stronger swimmers. Our favourite journey was when 
travelled in a double decker bus and Mrs McNally sat upstairs with us. We 
made lots of people smile when we waved to them from our elevated seats! 

We have also been commissioned as Mini Vinnies. Throughout the year we 
will be taking part in activities to support the St Vincent de Paul Society in 
our local community. We can’t wait to ‘Turn Concern into Action’. 

The highlight of our term so far has been our school trip to The Great North 
Museum. We investigated ancient Greek homes and what the different areas 
were used for. We were fascinated with the different toys the children in 
Ancient Greece used to play with. Many of the toys are like our traditional 
toys today but made from different materials. We especially liked the 
knucklebones!   

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

We love, respect and value each other. 

 

http://www.st-godricsrc.durham.sch.uk/

